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March 19, 1986 

Hector P. Garcia, M.D. 
1315 Bright 
Corpus Christi, Texas 

Dear Dr. Garcia: 

Memorial Medical Center is pleased to reappoint 
you to the Medical-D~ntal Staff for 1986. Your 
appointment is based on the recommendation of 
your department and the Credentials Committee of 
the Medical-Dental Staff, and the approval of the 
Board of Managers on Tuesday, March 18, 1986. 

A sincere thank you from the management staff for 
your personal commitment to our mission. As we 
look to, 1986, we anticipate new and great chal-
lenges for all of us providing health care. But 
betause of your support and cooperation, we know 
together we can continue to meet those challenges. 

Please feel free to call upon me at any time. 

Sincerely, 

Ai!..~~ 
President 
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